
 

 

 

 

Ligier JHC Technical Regulations Bulletin 
№:           JFC-TRB‐2025-02  

Date:         June 15, 2025 

Subject:    Engine Seals No Longer Need to be Declared 

 

Following discussions with Mountune, it has been decided that there should no longer be any requirement for teams to declare the 

seals installed on their engines to the Series.  Mountune maintains a seal log for every engine they service.  

Effective for the Mid-Ohio event, delete Article 28.6 and renumber the subsequent sections. 

All seals must still remain intact and may only be broken at the instruction of Mountune, or a Series Official. 

 


